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NEWSLETTER FOR THIRD TERM, 2015/2016 SESSION

We thank God that 2015/2016 academic session favoured us in all ramifications. Academic activities were successfully executed. The staff worked assiduously to achieve all our set goals and the students cooperated with efforts of the staff.

APPRECIATION

We are grateful to Lagooz parents without whose support, nothing spectacular would have been achieved. You stood by us and made notable contributions towards every good project that enhanced our success throughout the session. We appreciate your concern and pray that God will bless all of you.
PAYMENT OF FEES

We are glad to inform you that there is an increased and commendable progress in this area. To this effect, payment of fees still remains at on or before resumption date (this time 12th September, 2016) our prayer is that God will enlarge your financial coasts and bless you richly and abundantly.

BOARDING FACILITIES

Lagooz boarding facilities still remain intact. There are separate hostels for boys and girls respectively. As we have often said, it is a home away from home. The atmosphere there is wholesome and salubrious. The resident hostel staff are well-trained and always available to monitor students’ behaviour, feeding and attend to other matters that might chance to arise.  
CHRISTIAN THANKSGIVING SERVICE

Lagooz Thanksgiving service will take place on the 8th of July, 2016. The dress code is:

       (i) Internal student – Lagooz schools’ uniform

       (ii) Graduating student -  Mufti (any colour)

It is compulsory that every Lagooz Christian student / pupil attends the thanksgiving ceremony.

VALEDICTORY SERVICE / GRADUATION CEREMONY

The valedictory service / Graduation ceremony comes up on the 16th of July, 2016. The graduations student / pupils should dress as follows:

(a) SS3 -  Blue Navy suit on light – blue shirt/ black shoe
(b) JSS3 – Black suit on white Shirt /black shoe

(c) Primary – Black suit on sky blue /black shoe.


Parents / guardians of the graduating students / pupils including family friends, relation and well – wishers are cordially invited.

REOPENING DAY FOR 2016/2017 SESSION


The reopening day remains 12th September, 2016, and payment remains on or before the same date. Any change in date will be communicated to you immediately. 

SUMMER COACHING /SCHOOL

Lagooz summer coaching / school will begin on the 1st of August and end on 26th August, 2016. It is designed to teach and revise with the students. Above all, it is a period of planting in the students the seed of greater creativity, and making them take a more pragmatic approach to their students. In Lagooz here, a machinery is always set in motion then to make the students / pupils prodigiously talented by working assiduously to give them an auspicious preparation to the new academic year.

Student and pupils from other school are also given the opportunity to share with Lagooz colleagues the innovations that would be unveiled during the summer school. We also welcome students and pupils from other schools including holiday makers in Lagooz. Every Lagooz student / pupil should register for summer school.


The payment for the entire duration is as highlighted below:

   (a) SS1 – 3   :  #6,000(six thousand naira)

   (b) JSS1 – 3  : #6,000(six thousand naira)

   (c) Primary   : #5,00 (five thousand naira)

   (d) Nursery   : #4,500(four thousand, five hundred naira)


Payment is on , before or during the summer school.

EXTERNAL EXAMINATIONS

We are hopefully expecting the results of SSCE, JSSCE and NECO, all which were taken this term. As soon as the results are released, you will be informed.


Thank you once more for your patronage and numerous contributions. We are happy to be associated with you, and we promise to give the children the best.

Be blessed

------------------------------------

Chief/ Mrs E.O. Otubela

Principal
